


From: Anchorage Bowl LLC. General Account
To: Shelton Landon; Davies, Jason M (CED)
Cc: Hoelscher, James C (CED); McConnell, Erika B (CED)
Subject: Re: Anchorage Bowl, #12316 & 12317 Notice of Violation
Date: Thursday, November 7, 2019 4:43:07 PM

Hello Mr. Davies,

Just wanted to follow up regarding the NOV's.

Both issues have been addressed and resolved, we had backdraft from the fresh air intake
causing the odor. We now have carbon filtration on both the inlet and exhaust, making the
facility fully compliant with 3 AAC 306.430(c)((2).

This issue was resolved in October, I just have been busy and spaced the follow-up message. 

Sorry for the delay and for the inconvenience. Hope you all are doing well and thank you as
well for cracking down on the Eagle 20 issue with Calm and Collective.

Anchorage Bowl
4000 Spenard Road. Anchorage, AK 99517
(907)770-2690
Instagram | Facebook | Twitter  | Weedmaps

On Wed, Oct 23, 2019 at 9:35 AM Anchorage Bowl LLC. General Account
<anchoragebowl420@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello Mr. Davies,

We have received the NOV's and are actively addressing the issues currently;

AM191572 has been addressed and the signage is currently in full compliance with 3
AAC 306.770(g)(1-5)
AM191573 is currently being assessed and addressed to be in full compliance with 3
AAC 306.430(c)(2)

We apologize for the inconvenience and have no issues with cooperation and full
transparency regarding state regulations (including this matter). 

We will notify you again once the AM191573 case has been addressed. Thank you for
bringing this to our attention, and again, sorry for the inconvenience.

Anchorage Bowl
4000 Spenard Road. Anchorage, AK 99517
(907)770-2690
Instagram | Facebook | Twitter  | Weedmaps

On Tue, Oct 22, 2019 at 6:37 PM Shelton Landon <alaskawaterwalls@gmail.com> wrote:
Attention Michael Landon & Jon Fischer



---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Davies, Jason M (CED) <jason.davies@alaska.gov>
Date: Tue, Oct 22, 2019, 5:57 PM
Subject: Anchorage Bowl, #12316 & 12317 Notice of Violation
To: alaskawaterwalls@gmail.com <alaskawaterwalls@gmail.com>
Cc: Hoelscher, James C (CED) <james.hoelscher@alaska.gov>, McConnell, Erika B
(CED) <erika.mcconnell@alaska.gov>

Hello-

 

                See attached Notice of Violation.  Please see red highlighted section of your
notice of violation.  It is recommended that you respond in writing to document your
response for the marijuana control board. 

 

Regards,

 

 

 

Jason M. Davies
Criminal Justice Technician I

AMCO Enforcement
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
550 W. 7th Ave, Suite 1600

Anchorage, AK  99501
Office (907) 754-3410
jason.davies@alaska.gov

 

 



Note: This is not an accusation or a criminal complaint.





From: Good Sinse LLC
To: CED AMCO Enforcement (CED sponsored)
Subject: AM19-1668
Date: Thursday, November 7, 2019 11:37:34 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

We are requesting to appear before the board and be heard regarding the Notice of Violation AM19-1668.

Regards,

GoodSinse, LLC
2604 Davis Road
Fairbanks, Alaska 99709
Phone: 907-347-7689



Note: This is not an accusation or a criminal complaint.
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